
 

Croquet Communique – 9th March  
 
Roehampton Club v AELTC 
 
On 25th February we played a ‘very’ friendly croquet and bridge match against the All 
England Lawn Tennis and Croquet Club, (Wimbledon). 
 
Two teams of four, captained by Ron Wood (Roehampton) and Jonathon Smith (All 
England), played croquet in the morning, and bridge in the afternoon. 
 
In the best tradition of friendlies, the scores were unclear, but suffice it to say, Roehampton 
Club won the croquet, and All England the bridge. 

      

For those venturing out in the cold on Tuesday, lawn two was undergoing some 
maintenance this week, as pictured. 

      

The next floodlit golf croquet match is Wednesday 22nd March – Roehampton Club versus 
Hurlingham Club. Spectators will be very welcome! 
 
Enjoy your croquet!  
 
Mike Pattison 
Croquet Captain 


